
 

   

 

 

 

Edmund Rice Camps for Kids WA  

Covid Vaccinations – Policy Statement 

Dear Eddie Ricer, 

Edmund Rice Camps for Kids WA (ERCKWA) is committed to the safety and welfare of our camp 
participants, volunteers, staff, and the wider community. 

To this end, the organisation acknowledges the current Covid-19 health advice about the Western 
Australian Government’s policy decisions announced on 1 June 2022 and found here: More public 
health measures phased out following WA’s soft landing (www.wa.gov.au). 

As per this advice, volunteers attending ERCKWA programs from 10 June are no longer required to 
have had the COVID-19 vaccinations.   

ERCKWA will put in place the necessary procedures to ensure we provide safe opportunities and meet 
Government requirements. 

Should you wish to raise any concerns or if you have any questions relating to this policy statement 
then please do not hesitate to contact Interim Chief Executive Officer Meg Huitema to discuss directly 
via erckwa.ceo@edmundrice.org or 0414 441 844. 

Thank you for your understanding and support, 

ERCKWA Board and Management 
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